HPD ICRC Commissioners

Sent: Saturday, July 24, 2021 7:59 AM

To: HPD ICRC Commissioners

Cc: Adler, Steve; Harper-Madison, Natasha; Fuentes, Vanessa; Renteria, Sabino; Casar, Gregorio; Kitchen,
Ann; Kelly, Mackenzie; Pool, Leslie; Ellis, Paige; Tovo, Kathie; Alter, Alison

Subject: Virtual Public Meetings - ICRC

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Honorable Members of the Independent Citizens Redistricting Commission (ICRC), Christina Puentes, Chair, Luis Gonzalez,
Vice-Chair, Joshua Blank, Sara Inés Calderdn, Erin Dempsey, Camellia Falcon, Errol Hardin, Shaina Kambo, Prabhu Kannan, Dr.
Sterling Lands, Hoang Le, Brigham Morris, Eugene Schneider, and Selina Yee,

Please allow members of the public to participate virtually in ICRC public forums on Austin’s 10-1 geographic representation
districts. Austin has returned to stage 4 of Austin Public Health's Covid-19 guidance due to a dangerous resurgence of Covid-
19 variants that are more deadly and spread much faster than Covid-19. Even people who have been fully vaccinated are
experiencing breakthrough infections from the Covid-19 variants.

Please allow members of the public to participate virtually in all remaining public forums and please schedule additional
virtual public forums to ensure that all people in Austin have ample opportunities to participate and provide input to the ICRC.

Thank you for your service and considering my comments.

Respectfully,

David King

District 5 Resident

Austin, TX 78704
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